
McDonald's Manager Dawn Simpson and McDonald's Regional Supervisor Matt 
Pruitt present a check in the amount of $500 to James A. Cawood Elementary 
School Principal James Clem as a donation following the recent McTeacher 
Night held at the Harlan location. Knoxville region McDonald's raised over 
$30,000 for various schools on McTeacher Night. Funds are used at the 
participating schools to meet various needs. During McTeacher Night 
students and their parents visited with teachers and staff who were 
stationed throughout the restaurants, distributing report cards and other 
information.  
 

 


